New Vienna City Council Meeting
September 7, 2021

	Mayor Roger Langel opened the meeting at 5:30pm. Present were council members:  Jim Naber, and TJ Kloser, Kathy Engelken. Mike Leuchs, Dave DuBois. 
	Kloser made the motion to approve the agenda for September 7, 2021, seconded by DuBois.
	Naber made the motion to approve the consent agenda that consisted of minutes from the August meeting and bills, receipts and financial reports. Second was made by Engelken. Ayes-all.
	Garden Club members present to address the council were Shirley Lindauer, Kathy Bockenstedt. The Garden Club is looking at a new area for the storage of their decorations and asked the council to consider the East side of the city shop. The council went over the amount of area needed and discussed what would be the best option.  The council decided to use the space under the hall with the concrete floor by the door. 
	Water and sewer report was given by Mike Neuhaus, all is going well. The curb and gutter work on Smith St and Country Dr, will begin this month. The mayor has talked to all residents involved, Krapfl Const. will be here in the next week to start this project.  
	RESOLUTION #19-2021 A RESOLUTION APROVING THE STREET REPORT was approved on a motion from Kloser, second by Naber. Ayes-all.
	The mayor informed the council that he has had another call regarding issues at/with C.J Tire and the excess tire buildup, alley blocked, tires on residents’ property, trailer parked on street all the time. Discussion followed with council o the next steps to take. The mayor read an email from the city attorney on what the city needs to do next. The council also brought up other nuisance issues in town that need to be addressed. The mayor will contact the attorney and report back at the next meeting.
Engelken left the meeting at 6:07pm.
	Mike Neuhaus stated he has some trees that he is looking at planting along the trail area. The council will be looking at a Saturday work day to plant.
Kloser left the meeting at 6:24 pm.
	Kluesner Const. will be here to do some patching in the next few weeks. Discussion on the Hwy52/136 project, resurfacing may not be done until the end of the month.
	There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned on a motion from 
DuBois, second by Naber at 6:30 pm.
Submitted by Angie Oberbroeckling, City Clerk    

